
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The year-end board meeting will take 

place Saturday, November 9th – more 

info will be provided soon. 



 



 

 

 

 

PALICA SCHOLARSHIPS WERE PRESENTED THIS SUMMER.  BOTH 

RECIPIENTS WERE VERY DESERVING AND VERY THANKFUL TO BE CHOSEN.  

THEY WILL USE THE MONEY TO HELP DEFER THE COST OF ATTENDING 

SCHOOL THIS FALL. 



THANKS TO OUR ASSOCIATE SUPERIOR ENERGY RESOURCES 
IN BROCKWAY PA. 

 

Stan Foster and Chris Deeb were fantastic hosts for our June board 
meeting. They gave us a great tour of their facility, let the guys play on 
their machines, had a live radio broadcast interview with me and 
President Barry Mutzabaugh about PALICA, and treated us to a great 
lunch! Here are some pictures from the day. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DOT Event in September -  
Make Plans to Attend 

 
If you are within an hour of Lehigh County, and 

specifically, Lehigh Career & Technical Institute, 
you can't afford NOT to attend this event. See 

the details below. 
 



 



 



  



CHECK OUT OUR PALICA ASSOCIATE 

MEMBERS AND THE SERVICES THEY 

OFFER. ALL OF OUR ASSOCIATES 

ARE LISTED ON OUR WEBSITE! 

 

https://www.pennsylvanialica.com/associates


  

 

 

 

 

 

On Saturday August 8th Justin and Cathy Hoover of Grosser Excavating, 

Halifax PA, welcomed us into their home for the 2024 Summer PALICA Picnic 

& Scholarship Presentation. We held our board meeting and then moved into a 

wonderful BBQ lunch and some great social time inside their shop, even 

though the outside weather was a different story! The 2nd of 2 scholarships 

was awarded at this meeting (see the above article about our 2 recipients). 


